
HFC Committee 

From: Raynette Yap 

Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, May 13, 2020 8:25AM 
HFC Committee 

Subject: FW: Feeding of Maui Cats 

From: Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 12:34 PM 
To: HFC Committee <HFCCommittee@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: FW: Feeding of Maui Cats 

With Aloha, 

Office of Council member Kelly Takaya King 
South Maui Residency 

Office: 808.270.7108 
200 South High Street, 8th Fl 

Wailuku HI 96793 
mauicounty.us 

From: Patti Gamet <pattg054@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 6:31AM 
To: Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: Fwd: Feeding of Maui Cats 

Sent from my iPad 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Patti Gamet <pattg054@gmail.com> 

Date: May 11, 2020 at 10:30:33 AM MDT 
To: Tasha.Kama@mauicounty.us 
Subject: Fwd: Feeding of Maui Cats 

Sent from my iPad 
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Begin forwarded message: 

From: Patti Gamet <pattg054@gmail.com> 
Date: May 11, 2020 at 10:29:44 AM MDT 
To: Keani.Rawlins@mauicounty.us 
Subject: Fwd: Feeding of Maui Cats 

Sent from my iPad 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Patti Gamet <pattg054@gmail.com> 
Date: May 11, 2020 at 10:28:36 AM MDT 
To: Alice.Lee@mauicounty.us 
Subject: Fwd: Feeding of Maui Cats 

Sent from my iPad 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Patti Gamet <pattg054@gmail.com> 
Date: May 11, 2020 at 10:26:41 AM MDT 
To: riki.hokama@mauicounty.us 
Subject: Feeding of Maui Cats 

In these difficult and trying times,people have shown 
extreme kindness and compassion for one another.This 
bill is a far cry from kindness and compassion! It is cruel 
beyond measure! Whoever agrees with this bill should 
probably take a step back,and re-evaluate themselves 
as a human being! These beautiful and innocent 
creatures are being effected by Covid 19 as well,and 
should be getting more care ..... NOT LESS!!! PLEASE 
DON'T LET THIS HAPPEN!!! 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Gamet 
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